
SMS Executive Summary 

Long Island MacArthur Airport (ISP) has implemented a Safety Management System (SMS) 

reporting program. The SMS program is available for use by all ISP tenants and airport staff. The 

SMS program is an anonymous and non-punitive safety reporting program that will allow the ISP 

Airport Management and Safety Team to review all safety reports that are filed and allow the 

Safety team to work to mitigate these problems if they arise.  

The overall goal of the SMS program is to create a safer environment for all employees and 

tenants alike; it will also allow the ISP Safety Team to identify safety concerns if a trend is 

identified. The SMS program has a one-year an implementation period from the Spring of 2024 

to the Spring of 2025; during this time ISP will add a link on the www.flymacarthur.com website 

for quick access to the SMS submission portal along with physical materials to be posted 

throughout the Long Island MacArthur Airport main terminal. 

 

To contact the ISP Safety team, please click here ISPSMS@islipny.gov 

Click here to download the SMS Reporting Form. 
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